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Dear Parents (Y9 – A2), 

As part of our ongoing commitment to uphold exemplary standards in educational excellence and 

to promote the comprehensive development of our students, we are pleased to announce the 

organization of the Senior School Parent Principal Conference for the academic year 2024–2025. 

At PISJES, we hold the belief that parental involvement is a vital element in nurturing an inclusive 

and empowering educational atmosphere for our students. We are sincerely grateful for the 

opportunity to collaborate closely with our parent community. Together, we share a common 

mission: to cultivate a culture founded on trust, respect, and collective responsibility for all facets 

of our children’s education. By embracing this collaborative approach, we aim not only to help our 

students meet established standards but also to encourage them to surpass expectations and truly 

thrive throughout their academic journey. 

To support our efforts in this regard, PISJES conducts regular performance surveys designed to 

gather constructive feedback from both parents and students. These surveys are invaluable as they 

provide us with insights into various aspects of the educational experience, including appreciation, 

perceptions, concerns, and expectations. The data collected from these surveys will serve as a focal 

point for discussion during the upcoming conference, allowing us to foster mutual understanding 

and establish a collaborative pathway forward. 

We are excited to invite you to this year’s Parent Principal Conference, which is scheduled to take 

place as follows: 

Day/ Date: Saturday, 28 September 2024  

Reporting Time: 9:30 am  

Conference Time: 10:00 am – 12:00 pm  

Arrival/Dispersal: Gate 04  

Venue: PISJES Auditorium  

Attendees: This event is exclusively for Parents. 

 

To attend the event, please register via  

1. SMS (link) has been sent to the Parents (Y9 – A2) 

OR 

2. Please visit the Parent Portal to access the form.  

Registration closes on 27 September 2024.  

Let’s join hands to bring about a positive difference in our children’s lives 


